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Earlier this year, Engineer/Paramedic began the process of seeking a grant through the Spirit 

Mountain Community Foundation in order to replace the District’s AED’s. As he started the 

process, he decided to reach beyond the District and see if the Cities of Monmouth, 

Independence, and the Central School District were also in need of updating their AED’s. As 

expected, they all were. 

 

In July, we were notified that we were successful in receiving this grant and two weeks ago, a 

total of thirty-six AED’s and one AED trainer were ordered. We expect delivery to take around 

six months. 

 

The total cost of these units is $62,641 with agencies picking up 50% of their respective orders. 

The grant, purchase, and reimbursements from the other agencies will all be coming through 

the Fire District.  

 

Our total portion for the nine AED’s and one AED trainer for the District will be $7,856.48. 

 

A huge thank you to Engineer Dalrymple for all his work on this successful project. 

 

 

Submitted, 
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